
From: Lai Wong
To: licensing
Subject: Red Sushi 2 LLC licensing change
Date: Tuesday, February 26, 2019 6:09:38 PM

I hope that this is not too late to submit my input for the Red's request for alcohol commission 
for the use of outdoor amplified music.  Please do not turn W. Washington into something like 
State Street.  While I like music, amplified music will be inappropriate in W. Washington Ave 
since this will disturb the peace and quite environment that we have enjoyed living across 
from the Red.  

Thanks for your attention.

Lai 

Madison, WI


